CONNECTICUT



DEMOCR*i*

179 Allyn Street, Suite 301 ★ Hartford, CT 06103 ★ p: (860) 560-1775 ★ f: (860) 560-1522 ★ ctdems.org

State Chair Nancy J. DiNardo

State Vice Chair Rep. Steve Fontana

Secretary Barbara C. Gordon

Treasurer Emma W. Pierce February 1, 2007

Democratic National Committee Members Winter Meeting, February 1st-3rd Washington, D.C.

Dear Fellow DNC Member:

It is a pleasure to once again be with all of you as we come together to share our ideas and goals for the Democratic Party. As you know, we are about to experience another exciting and historical election cycle, and to begin the crucial process of deciding who the Democratic nominee will be for the 2008 Presidential election.

The Connecticut delegation enthusiastically supports Senator Christopher Dodd as the next President of the United States. We are confident that once you hear more from Senator Dodd, you will agree that he is the candidate who has the experience and capability to change the direction in which our country has been headed during the last six years.

Senator Dodd is a tremendous public servant who has worked vigorously for the needs of Connecticut's families and is a tireless champion for education and other issues that directly affect our children. He has been a strong advocate for labor unions and for fiscal accountability for corporations. Moreover, Senator Dodd has distinguished himself as an expert on healthcare, foreign policy and other pressing issues. We in Connecticut already know how knowledgeable, motivated and genuinely caring he is; now the rest of the country will get to see these qualities as well.

If you would like to contact any of us to discuss Senator Dodd's policy positions or invite one of us to visit your state to promote Senator Dodd, please do not hesitate to contact us directly.

Many thanks and best wishes,

Ellen Camhi **DNC Member**

DNC, National Democratic Ethnic/Coordinating Council

Vice Chairman

John Olsen **ØNC** Member

C Member